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[bookmark: _Hlk536790060][bookmark: _Hlk536790058]FDOT Successfully Completes Snake Creek Canal Bridge Rehabilitation Project                                                                            Along State Road (SR) 5/Overseas Highway 
Miami, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has completed the Snake Creek Bridge Rehabilitation Project (bridge number 900077) over the Snake Creek Canal along SR 5/Overseas Highway in Monroe County. The 10-month project began in July 2019 and cost an estimated $1.6 million. FDOT completed this project on May 28, with the support of elected officials and the community. M&J Construction of Pinellas County, Inc. was the contractor awarded this project. 
The following scope of work was performed on this project: cleaning and painting bridge steel structures; repairing electrical, mechanical and structural steel components.
For more information, please call Construction Community Outreach Specialist Paulette Summers at (786) 510-3921, or FDOT’s Public Information Office at (305) 470-5349, or go to the website at www.fdotmonroe.com. 
Drivers are encouraged to call 511 before they travel or log on to www.fl511.com to get real-time traffic and lane closure information. FDOT would like to remind drivers that wearing a safety belt is the single most effective way to protect people and reduce fatalities in motor vehicle crashes. Please use caution when traveling through construction zones.
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